Parish Council Headed Paper


Anglian Water Services Ltd.
Lancaster House
Lancaster Way
Ermine Business Park
Huntingdon
PE29 0XU

Attention Peter Simpson Esq. C.E.O.
[bookmark: _GoBack]6th February 2019	
Dear Mr Simpson
Your Ref: PS/AW/903913329

Thank you for your letter of the 19th December which we have considered with interest. A review of all the avenues to reduce the risk of sewage flooding in New Road is welcome and the involvement of other authorities may be of benefit but my concern is that fundamentally this issue is about the sewerage infrastructure and as such the authority to deal with this rests with Anglian water.
My apologies for not getting back to you sooner but I was waiting to see if you would be getting back to me in the New Year as indicated in your letter. I feel that a meeting with your local operational teams may be helpful and look forward to hearing from you to suggest some convenient dates to arrange this. I can normally be available as can other members of the council and interested parties.
I look forward to hearing from you
Yours sincerely
 
Nick de Spon
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